
St Paul’s CE Primary School

Worlidge Street

Hammersmith

London W6 9BP

02087484951

admin@stpaulsce.lbhf.sch.uk

Headteacher: Claire Fletcher

Dear applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Executive Headteacher at St Pauls Primary in Hammersmith.

This is a new post and the Governors are seeking to form a partnership with another school and share an

Executive Headteacher from September 2023. We would love to hear from you if you are a current

Headteacher looking to explore such an arrangement, or if you are a current Executive Headteacher and

would like to expand.

We are incredibly proud of our small, happy school where each individual is appreciated and everyone’s

strengths, talents and gifts are developed and celebrated. The dedicated staff team work hard to create a

welcoming environment where all children feel safe, secure and valued.

As a community school with a strong Christian ethos we are lucky to welcome children from various faith

backgrounds, as well as practising Christian families. The Christian values underpin everything we do and

everyone is encouraged to live, love and learn together in our rich and diverse community with the support

of our partner church St Pauls Hammersmith.

St Paul’s values the diversity of our workforce and welcomes applications from all sections of the

community. We will especially welcome applications from individuals who are practising Christians or who

are sympathetic to the Christian ethos of the school.

St Paul’s is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all young people and expects all

members of staff to share this commitment. An enhanced DBS disclosure is required for all posts.

Your application should include the completed application form and a supporting statement setting out

your reasons for applying for this post and your experience and skills which would equip you for this post.

To arrange a visit and receive the application form please contact our clerk Ms Lyn Stanton via email at

clerktothegoverningboard@outlook.com. The closing date for completed applications is Monday 24th April

2023 and the interviews will take place week commencing 2nd May 2023 at St Paul’s school.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Francine Douglas-Home

Chair of Governors.

On behalf of the Governing Body.
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